
     �e 
SABATTUS 
          CORNER
M E M B E R S  S E R V I N G  M E M B E R S

Holiday Closings
Memorial Day 
Monday, May 26

Independence Day 
Friday, July 4  
Saturday, July 5

Employee Anniversaries
Annette Caron – 6 years
Florence Poulin – 3 years
Brandi Clark – 3 years
Kirsten Whitten – 1 year

New Employee
We welcome Michelle Spencer 
to our credit union family.

Board of Directors
Robert Dulac ............. Chairperson
Pamela Foulke ...Vice Chairperson
Roger Bouley ................. Treasurer 
Louise Greer  .................. Secretary
Joline Lacoste ...................Director
Theresa Deschaine ...........Director
Loretta Hinkley ................Director

Supervisory Committee
Theresa Deschaine  
Doris Galarneau 
Mary LaPlante

SPRING 2014

Summer Recreation Loans
After such a long winter, it’s time to get ready for the heat. 
For the whole month of June, we are turning up the heat on 
Recreational Loan Deals with low, low rates! Whatever 
your summer enjoyment is, boats, motorcycles or campers 
allow you the freedom to travel and have fun wherever you 
want, whenever you want. Call one of our friendly Loan 
Officers for more information.

Membership Drive
To keep Sabattus Regional Credit Union healthy, strong and 
growing, we are having a membership drive for the whole 
month of June. That’s right, a good old fashion membership 
drive! We need you, our members to help us. To encourage 
you to do so, we will be giving you a $25 referral fee for every 
new credit union member you get to open an account. The $25 
will be paid out after the account has remained open for 90 days. 

Remember, the following people qualify for membership at 
SRCU: anyone who works, lives, worships or attends school and 
business located in the towns of Sabattus, Litchfield, Monmouth, 
Leeds, Greene, Wales, Lisbon, Durham, Bowdoin, Bowdoinham, Topsham, 
Manchester, Hallowell, Farmingdale, West Gardiner, Richmond, Lewiston and 
Auburn, Maine. This also includes the employees of the SRCU, members of the 
immediate families of, and organizations or associations of, all persons within the above 
defined community.

Please get out there to spread the word to all your family and friends about our great 
services and have them come in to open an account anytime!

Member Appreciation Day
Our 11th Annual Member Appreciation Day will be running a bit late this year 
due to building renovations and up keep. Mark your calendars for June 20th and be 
sure to join us from 11:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Our favorite chef Ted Smith and his wife 
Muriel will be heating up the grill and serving up some delicious hot dogs, chips and 
beverages. We will have give-a-ways and prizes will be drawn throughout the day.
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Small enough to CARE, Large enough to SERVE!

Renovations
Spring is in the air and it is time for a face lift at the Credit 
Union. We will begin work within the next month or two, 
adding two offices, a waiting area and new reception desk. 
There will be painting and new carpets going in, too! Please 
be patient as it may be a little messy and loud during this 
exciting time.

Federally Insured by NCUA

Coin Counter
You asked and we listened! We have recently had a coin 
counter installed for your convenience. No more counting 
and rolling all your loose change — just bring it in, dump it 
in the machine, it will count your coin and give you a receipt 
to bring to one of our own friendly tellers who will cash it for 
you. This service is free for our members, and there’s a 6% fee 
for non-members. Stop by and try it today! 

It’s a Boy!
Congratulations to our own Amanda Ashton and husband 
Kevin on their healthy, precious little bundle. Remington 
Ashton was born on December 10, almost five weeks early. 
He was in a big hurry to meet up with his sister Jada and 
brothers Reese and Eric. 

Please be sure to read our Annual Privacy Policy 
notification that has been inserted into your statement.

SRCU Ending Hunger Results
Thanks to our community and staff, SRCU 
placed 23rd in total funds raised in the state 
and 11th in per member contributions. As a 
big thank you for all their help on this project, 
our Ending Hunger coordinators Rachel Rac 
and Flo Poulin attended the Ending Hunger 
Rally in Portland.  SRCU and our members 
contributed a total of $4,596.77 for the year 
and in turn, we will be able to donate over $5,100 to hunger 
organizations directly in our local area.  

2013 was a record setting year for Maine Credit Unions 
raising $513,309.02. Since 1990, we have raised more than 
$5.3 million for the Maine Credit Unions’ Campaign for 
Ending Hunger, according to John Murphy, President of the 
Maine Credit Union League. 100% of funds raised go directly 
to hunger organizations in Maine. Thank you to all of you that 
participated in our fundraising events.

Annual Anne Lachance Sidewalk 
Sale to Benefit Ending Hunger
It’s time to spring clean and donate 
to our Annual Sidewalk Sale. This 
marks our eighth year of raising 
money for Maine Credit Unions’ 
Campaign for Ending Hunger by 
selling second-hand items. The sale 
will be held on Thursday, May 29 
and Friday, May 30, 2014.   

Last year’s sales brought in over 
$615. We are hoping to top this 
amount and have another successful 
year. Be sure to stop by to browse through our collection of 
items. Who knows what treasures you’ll find? 

We gladly accept your donations, but please be sure they are 
clean and gently used.

Sidewalk Sale!

Total Convenience
Did you know that you can use ATMs for free? All you need 
to do is SURF! The SURF Network is a surcharge-free ATM 
network spanning across the state. From Caribou to York you 
can find an ATM that won’t charge you a fee to use. Simply 
look for the SURF Dude!

These ATMs make travelling easier and more convenient, 
knowing that you can access your money all across Maine for 
free. You will see that finding a SURF ATM is easy since there 
are nearly 230 of them statewide! Use the SURF ATM 
Locator  or download the SURF 
app from the iTunes store to find 
a surcharge-free ATM nearest you! 


